From

The Principal,

Accounts Training Institute, Haryana,
Treasuries and Accounts Department,
Sinchai Bhawan, “B” Block, 5™ Floor,
Sector 5, Panchkula.

Tele. ®0172-2573875

To

‘A[I Heads of Departments.
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Memo No. TA-(AT1)2018/ "o .
Dated: ’8/4’/6’:

Sub: Special Training Programme for Haryana Govt. Officers/officials for various e-
governance projects, Accounts matter and Haryana Civil Services Rules.
Kindly refer to the subject cited above.
2. It is intimated that Accounts Training Institute, Haryana, Panchkula has decided to
conduct special training programmes on various e-governance projects of Haryana Govt., which
includes — online Budget allocation, Monitoring and Analysis System (OBAMAS), e-billing, e-Gras (Govt.
receipt-Accounting System, e-stamping, Human Resources Management System (HRMS) etc. with
effect from 16.07.2018. These special training programmes will also have sessions covering matters
relates to Accounts and Civil Service Rules.
3. The training will be of one week duration. This Institute does not have any hostel
accommodation so they are required to make their own arrangements during trainings. However,
working lunch and two times tea will be provided. The officer/official will be entitled to TA and DA by their
office as per rule.
4. You are requested to send the names of participants including field offices with
Designation dealing with the subjects of Special Training Programme mentioned above on e-mail of this

Institute i.e. principal.ati.pkl@gmail.com before 06.07.2018. The department will be intimated about the

time schedule when the information about the names of trainees receive in the Institute. This letter is

also available on the website of Treasury and Accounts, Haryana (http://www.hrtreasuries.gov.in/).

Principal
Accounts Training Institute,
Haryana, Panchkula.
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